From: Paul Froggatt (Economy Transport and Environment)

To: Ollerenshaw. Mark

Subject: HPK/2018/0054 - Unit 3 Watford Bridge Industrial Estate, New Mills
Date: 14 March 2018 14:52:43
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Dear Mark

I understand you're the case officer for this application.

Whilst the Highway Authority has no objection to the principle of the proposal, there is
some confusion over the existing and proposed level of parking. Firstly, the application
form states there are only 6 existing car parking spaces, yet judging from the available
area within the site there seems to be significantly more than 6. The application form
then states only 2 spaces are required (a reduction of 4 spaces), but the submitted
drawing number SPM/1267 illustrates 4 spaces.

Please ask the applicant to clarify the parking situation to avoid any confusion. If your
Authority is happy with the proposed number of parking spaces then the Highway
Authority’s only recommended condition would be for the parking spaces to be provided
prior to occupation and be kept available for use throughout the life of the development.

Kind Regards

Paul Froggatt
Senior Technician | Highways Development Control

Derbyshire County Council | Economy, Transport & Communities
County Hall | Matlock | Derbyshire | DE4 3AG

t. 01629 538601
e. aul.froggatt@derbyshire.gov.uk
W. www.derbyshire.gov.uk
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b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

We are an enterprising council. Find out more on our website.

Think before you print! Save energy and paper. Do you really need to print this email?

Derbyshire County Council works to improve the lives of local people by delivering high
quality services. You can find out more about us by visiting 'www.derbyshire.gov.uk'. If
you want to work for us go to our job pages on ‘www.derbyshire.gov.uk/jobs'. You can
register for e-mail alerts, download job packs and apply on-line.
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Please Note

This email is confidential, may be legally privileged and may contain personal views that
are not the views of Derbyshire County Council. It is intended solely for the addressee. If
this email was sent to you in error please notify us by replying to the email. Once you have
done this please delete the email and do not disclose, copy, distribute, or rely on it.

Under the Data Protection Act 1998 and the Freedom of Information Act 2000 the contents
of this email may be disclosed.

Derbyshire County Council reserves the right to monitor both sent and received emails.



